64 Highgate Road London NW5 1PA

15th November 2014

Ms. K. Scarisbrick Planning Officer London Borough of Camden 2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square c/o Town Hall, Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

Dear Ms. Scarisbrick,

Re 62 B Highgate Road NW5 1PA, Planning Application 2014/6625/P

I have discovered from your notice on a nearby lamp post that the owner of the above property, which adjoins my house, has applied for Planning Permission for a first floor extension and balcony. This will directly affect my house, including its outlook and light.

I am surprised that Camden have not written to me to inform me of the application, which was registered almost two weeks ago with only two further weeks before closing the opportunity for comments and objections, on 4^{th} December 2014.

I have looked at your website regarding this application, and see that there is no detail regarding the plans, no map and a statement that if there is no map then details have not yet been scanned.

I am now in a difficult position, with no direct information about the plans, and how they will affect my property, and very little time, if any by the time I have access to the plans, to respond.

Please will you advise me of when the detailed plans will be available for viewing, and extend the deadline so that proper consultation and timing will have taken place.

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Parker

cc. R. Tulloch

64 Highgate Road London NW5 1PA

15th November 2014

Ms. K. Scarisbrick Planning Officer London Borough of Camden 2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square c/o Town Hall, Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

Dear Ms. Scarisbrick,

Re 62 B Highgate Road NW5 1PA, Planning Application 2014/6625/P

I have discovered from your notice on a nearby lamp post that the owner of the above property, which adjoins my house, has applied for Planning Permission for a first floor extension and balcony. This will directly affect my house, including its outlook and light.

I am surprised that Camden have not written to me to inform me of the application, which was registered almost two weeks ago with only two further weeks before closing the opportunity for comments and objections, on 4th December 2014.

I have looked at your website regarding this application, and see that there is no detail regarding the plans, no map and a statement that if there is no map then details have not yet been scanned.

I am now in a difficult position, with no direct information about the plans, and how they will affect my property, and very little time, if any by the time I have access to the plans, to respond.

Please will you advise me of when the detailed plans will be available for viewing, and extend the deadline so that proper consultation and timing will have taken place.

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Parker

cc. R. Tulloch